
From: NRSWA [mailto ]  
Sent: 18 January 2017 09:29 
To: Development Plans 
Subject: Sky Telecommunications Services Ltd Plant Enquiry - PEN-17-01-1828 : Malvern Hills 
District Council - Clifton Upon Teme 
 
Attention: Jack Hegarty - Malvern Hills District Council 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
RE: Clifton Upon Teme 
 
Thank you for your enquiry. 
 
Please be advised that Sky Telecommunications Services Ltd will not be affected by these 
works. 
 
Best endeavours have been made to ensure accuracy, however if you require further 
information, please contact us. 
If you would like to submit your plant enquiries electronically, please send them to 

 
 
Please be advised that our fax number has changed to . 
 
Regards 
 
 

NRSWA Department 
Network Infrastructure and Planning 
SKY Telecommunications Services Ltd 
70 Buckingham Avenue 
SLOUGH 
SL1 4PN 
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